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FAREWELL to SALLY POOLE 

Sally with farewell bouquet and LAHS Committee on 3 November 2020. 
Left to right: Delia Bava, Heather Howard, Suzette Grist, Sally Poole, Margaret 

Snodgrass (Newsletter Scribe), Joy Billing, Avonne Pickering (Secretary), 
Yvonne Surtees, Sue Gordon (Vice Chair and Toposcope Editor). 
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A piece of sad news, but one with a happy ending, is the loss of our Committee member, 
Sally Poole. After a lifetime of working and living in the Eastern Cape, Sally has left us to 
live in Cape Town and to be near her daughter. 

She has been an enthusiastic and dedicated LAHS Committee member and for years a 
respected researcher at Cory Library. We have worked well together planning and 
researching our Society’s outings. We wish Sally well in her new home in Pinelands and 
hope she will keep in touch with LAHS. 
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